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The September 2018 meeting was held on Thursday 
September 6, 2018 with fourteen members present.  
 
SnowBash ’18 will be held on Saturday & Sunday 
September 15th & 16th this year. As always, help will 
be needed to get the facility ready for the event. 
 

A work party will be held on Saturday 
September 8th to set up the field. We will 
meet at 9:00 AM. Everyone is welcome, so 
if you can possibly spare the time to assist 
with this, it would be greatly appreciated.  
 
The new raffle tickets are here and ready to be 
purchased. If you would like to purchase one or more, 
please send a check made out to ORRC for $100.00 each 
to: 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road 
Ohio, NY 13324 
Your ticket stub will be mailed back to you. 
 
If you have tickets, please be sure to turn the money 
and/or unsold tickets in before Snow Bash. 
If anyone would like tickets to sell, please contact Jeff 
Greene at 315-826-7565 or mvwcjfg@yahoo.com.  
 
KYMCO has donated a 2018 K-Pipe 125 CC motorcycle 
to the club that will also be raffled off at Snow Bash. 
Tickets are $5.00 each. 
 
Memberships for the 2018/19 season are now due. 
NYSSA has moved to a new membership system. You 
will not need your NYSSA Membership number to log 
in. You will need your e-mail address and you can create 
a password. All other information will need to be re-
entered including your address. Please be sure this 
information matches your registration information. 

Please go here to renew on-line: 
https://membership.nysnowmobiler.com/clubs/735 
Click on the Ohio Ridge Riders Club and renew. 
If you would prefer to renew through the mail with us, 
please send your dues to the address below and I’ll mail 
your voucher to you. 
 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road  
Ohio, NY 13324 
 
’18/19 Renewal 
 
Name: ____________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________ 
 
City: _____________________________________ 
 
State: ___________________Zip: _____________ 
 
Phone: ___________________________________ 
 
E-Mail: ___________________________________ 
 
[] Individual $30.00 Number of sleds to register ______ 
[] Family $30.00 
 
On December 8th & 9th, we plan to work on trail C-4 
through Mud Lake to be able to open that trail this 
winter. Please mark your calendar and plan to help out. 
More details to follow. 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday October 4, 2018 at 
6:30 PM at the Ohio Recreation Hall on Nellis Road. 
Please note that the club now meets the first Thursday of 
the month at 6:30 PM 
 
See you at SnowBash! 


